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Welcome to this week’s newsletter 

“With exploring minds, and faith, we achieve our challenging goals.” 

PUPILS OF THE WEEK 
The children (and parents) have been continuing to work extremely hard on Seesaw in this 
last week of lockdown learning.  Here are our Pupils of the Week-  
  

Class 1—Abby A, Sophia L & Zane H 

Class 2—Olivia A 

Class 3—Elizabeth S 

Class 4 - Caleb H & Joey M  

Class 5 - Modana M & Evan C   

Class 6 - Charlotte J & Abby S  

 Good Afternoon,  

 

Just a brief note from me this week as much of the key information has already been sent. I hope that you have 
found the information helpful and you are well informed regarding our procedures and safety measures.  Please 
read through the guidance and as a reminder we would like children to watch our safety video—https://youtu.be/
VPlK9hlhpdQ.  As with anything, if you need clarification on any matter please do not hesitate to call or email into 
the school office.  

 

The school gates open on Monday at 8:40 a.m. for our Year 3 & 4 children. The older Year 5 & 6 children will be 
allowed to go through at 8:50 a.m.  Collection times will stagger again from 3pm. All drop off and pick up times 
have been shared on other literature, and will be posted on the perimeter fence for your reference. A reminder 
that EBASC will also be running from Monday 8th and your booking should be through the usual channels, either 
text on 07563785331 or alternatively email or call your booking through to the office.  

 

Thank you to all those who have forwarded on the re-introduction form giving teachers a clearer picture into how 
the latest lockdown has impacted your child and wider family. We will still be accepting the forms in next week for 
those who need to share details. 

 

Finally, can I offer my heartfelt thanks to you all for your support, kindness and resilience whilst working so closely 
with the school through such a difficult time.  We are delighted that we are able to move forward from our remote 
schooling and we are all approaching this new term with great excitement.  There is much hard work ahead of us 
as we continue to open up, but it offers us great encouragement in doing so, knowing that we have the full support 
of our school community. 

 

Enjoy the weekend and see you all Monday morning!! 

 

Mr A Beattie 

Head Teacher 
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